Parnijit Singh

From: Adam Greenhalgh

Sent: 18 October 2021 12:28

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Highgate and Muswell Hill Eruv Committee Application Number 2021/3105/P

Adam Greenhalgh
Junior Planner

flinlE]s]

The maijority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Richard Franklin | NN

Sent: 18 October 2021 12:20

To: Adam Greenhalgh <Adam.Greenhalgh@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Highgate and Muswell Hill Eruv Committee Application Number 2021/3105/P

Dear Sir/ Madam,

| refer to the above application which would be of great benefit to the local community.
| refer in particular to those who have relatives with learning disabilities who would be enabled to use supportive
aids to access the synagogue on Saturdays - which would not otherwise be possible due to religious strictures but

for the planned Eruv.

Itis for this reason that Kisharon writes in support of the application.




Richard Franklin
Chief Executive

Kisharon

Jewish answers for learning disabilities
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